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7th March 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Strike Action 

The next strike action will take place on: Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 2023.   

I’m writing to give you as much notice as possible that learning may be disrupted on the above 
date.  Staff do not have to inform me if they are striking, although all did, during the last strike 
action, which meant I could inform you before the day.  

We recommend that you start to make alternative childcare arrangements for these dates in 
case your child’s class teacher is striking. 

I’m sorry about the potential disruption to you and to your child’s education and I thank those of 
you who have shown your support during previous strike days. 

As previously, I aim to keep school open for the classes not affected, where possible.  Classes 
that are affected, will be closed, hopefully with notice, but this may happen on the day if 
necessary. 

I am working closely with our staff union representatives to keep up to date with the situation, 
and I will inform you of the final arrangements as soon as possible. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  

Headteacher  
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